
 

DATE: September 20, 2021 

TO:  Residents, Families and Friends 

FROM: Christal Ostrowski, LPN Executive Director 

RE:  POST EXPOSURE – GUIDANCE 

              

Thank you for your patience and understanding this past week as we’ve been working 

through probable exposure “response” measures such as Point-of-Care Antigen Testing 

for SARS-CoV-2, room restrictions, and visitation restrictions (except end-of-life or 

compassionate care, etc.).  Based on further guidance received this afternoon from the 

Pennsylvania Department of Health | Bureau of Epidemiology we must continue to 

maintain no communal meals or activities and no visitation through Saturday, September 

25, 2021.   If all residents and staff continue to test negative between today and 

September 25, 2021 we will lift restrictions on Sunday, September 26, 2021.    

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak with our Resident Services Director 

(Jackie Storey-Akins, LPN), our Support Nurse Supervisor (Deb Negley, LPN) or myself.   

As always, thank you for your support, understanding and cooperation throughout these 

unprecedented times. 


